
  

 

MAJOR WORKS  
Section 20 consultation period 
extended 

 
 
Following the residents’ meeting 
on 8 January 2020 the Section 
20 consultation period has been 
extended to 3 February 2020. 
 
 
If you would like to make an observation please email 
s20observations@westminster.gov.uk or write to 
Leasehold Operations, Westminster City Council, 137 
Lupus Street, London, SW1V 3HE. 
 

 

 

 
Contact us on 0800 358 3783 or email Lindsay at 

ljenkins1@westminster.gov.uk, quoting S159 
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